
 REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 
 
 HENDERSON COUNTY   
 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
MEETING DATE: March 15, 2006 
 
SUBJECT: MUD CREEK SANITARY SEWER INTERECPTOR PHASE II 
 
ATTACHMENTS: COPY OF LETTER FROM FLETCHER ACADEMY  
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST:  In the past few weeks staff was approached by Fletcher 
Academy inquiring about the availability of sanitary sewer service to a portion of their 
property located on the east side of Interstate 26.  Fletcher Academy is planning a 
residential development for this area.  Staff has been in discussions with Fletcher Academy 
on the continuation of the Mud Creek Sanitary Sewer Interceptor Project Phase II that would 
allow this area to be connected to the public sewer system by gravity and not use pump 
stations.  Fletcher Academy has come forward with an offer to assist the County with the 
construction of Phase II of the Mud Creek Interceptor Project.  A copy of the letter from 
Fletcher Academy is attached.  Fletcher Academy is offering to contribute up to $400,000, 
provide all necessary easements on their property through to Howard Gap Road, provide all 
on site sewers including the Byers Creek outfall as part of the development project, and 
within 10 years connect to public sewer the existing wastewater treatment facility serving the 
Fletcher Academy and Park Ridge Hospital.   Having this offer from Fletcher Academy 
makes it an attractive time to move forward with the Mud Creek Sanitary Sewer Interceptor 
Project Phase II. 

 
Should the Board of Commissioners wish to proceed with Phase II of the Mud Creek 
Interceptor Project then it is recommended that the current engineering contract for Phase I 
of the Mud Creek Interceptor Project be modified to include Phase II and that a formal 
agreement be developed with Fletcher Academy. 

 
The County Engineer will be present to discuss this matter with the Board of 
Commissioners.   
 
 
  
COUNTY MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUIRED: 
 
Recommend the current engineering contract for Phase I of the Mud Creek Interceptor 
Project be modified to include Phase II and that a formal agreement be developed with 
Fletcher Academy. 








